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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Steve

Last_Name :
Robak

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Looks like you are making some good progress with a better designed map for the east county. My main concern is
leaving out El Cajon, Rancho San Diego, and Spring Valley areas, and incorporating Mira Mesa, Serra Mesa, and
Kearny Mesa into the East County area. El Cajon, Rancho San Diego, and Spring Valley are communities more
reflective of the semi rural East County area, more so than are the 3 mesa's, which are more semi urban/suburban
communities. I also believe by moving Mira Mesa, Serra Mesa, and Kearny Mesa into East County districts, it
would dilute the API voice in those communities. Fix those issues, and I believe you are almost there with a great
redistricting map.
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